
 

 

Ref: ChristmasJumper2024/agb 
 
 
 
2nd December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
National Christmas Jumper Day 
 
As part of our continued fund-raising activities, pupils and staff will have the opportunity to 
dig out their favourite festive jumper to support Save the Children. 
 
On Thursday 12th December all pupils are invited to wear a Christmas themed jumper in 
addition to their usual school uniform in return for a donation on £1.00. 
 
It's time to put on your Christmas jumper and help kids in the UK and around the world get 
the best future ever. It’s been a really scary time for lots of children this year, so getting 
involved is more important than ever. 
 
We look forward to seeing some of the spectacular sweaters and jubilant jumpers; please 
ensure that school uniform is worn underneath the jumper 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 


